From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 30 June 2014 21:13
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00801/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:10 PM on 30 Jun 2014 from Miss Helen Priestley.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land for mixed use comprising equestrian training/competitions (use class D2) and agriculture, together with extension of existing vehicle parking area 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Miss Helen Priestley

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Little London Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5RG


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I live about 10 mins walk from Swalcliffe Park Equestrian and don't find their activities a problem at all. I was new to the area 8 years ago and I sometimes volunteer to help at the events which has helped me meet people from Swalcliffe and Sibford. The events are really friendly and for me its been a real bonus to me as a way to settle in to the community. My house is on the main road in Sibford and on a 'pinch point' but I don't get traffic problems because of the events. I think the organisers are careful to think of how to best direct the traffic. It all seems a lovely part of living in a rural community, and horses create a lot of money in the local economy, so I'd like the events and use of land in this way to continue.


